
BEAVER VALLEY
INTERMEDIATE UNIT

NEW HORIZON SCHOOL
REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS

FOR FOOD SERVICE
MANAGEMENT SERVICES
Notice is hereby given that the
Board of School Directors of
the Beaver Valley Intermediate
Unit  (BVIU)  is  requesting
proposals  for  school  food
service management services
at  the  New Horizon  School,
Beaver,  Pennsylvania.  The
selected service provider will
provide management services
according  to  United  States
Department  of  Agriculture
(USDA)  regulations  and
guidelines,  as  well  as  the
Pennsylvania  Department  of
Education  policies  and
guidelines.   The  Board  of
School Directors reserves the
right  to  reject  any  and  all
proposals  and to  waive  any
defects or irregularities in any
proposal  and  to  accept  the
proposal that it finds in its sole
discretion to  be in  the best
interest  of  the  Intermediate
Unit.   No  proposal  will  be
accepted  from  any  service
provider that has not attended
a  mandatory  walk-through
pre-bid  meeting  which  is
scheduled for March 19, 2024,
at 3:30 p.m., at New Horizon
School, 128 Friendship Circle,
Beaver,  Pennsylvania
15009. All questions, requests
for  clarification  or  for
additional information by any
potential  responder must be
submitted to the Director of
Special  Education  no  later
than  March  20,  2024.  The
Director will respond no later
than  April  3,  2024.   All
proposals must be delivered in
a  sealed  envelope  and
addressed  to  the  Beaver
Valley  Intermediate  Unit,  c/o
Mrs.  Melissa  Niedbala,
Director of Special Education,
147 Poplar Avenue, Monaca,
Pennsylvania  15061,  and  be
clearly marked AFood Service
Management  Proposal.@  All
sealed  proposals  must  be
received in the Administrative
Office of the BVIU, 147 Poplar
Avenue,  Monaca,
Pennsylvania 15061, no later
than 3:00 p.m., prevailing time,
on April  17,  2024,  at  which
time they will be opened and
read  aloud  at  a  public  bid
opening  to  be  held  at  that
time in the Board Room at the
Beaver  Valley  Intermediate
Unit  Administration  Building,
147 Poplar Avenue, Monaca,
Pennsylvania  15061.   It  is
anticipated that an award of a
contract will be made at the
meeting  of  the  Board  of
School Directors of the Beaver
Valley Intermediate Unit to be
held on April 24, 2024.

Mrs. Melissa Niedbala
Director of Special

Education
Beaver Valley Intermediate

Unit
147 Poplar Avenue
Monaca, PA 15061


